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Friday 3rd February 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Due to the teacher strikes on Wednesday 1st March 2023, the maths inspire workshop will now 
take place on Tuesday 7th March 2023 at 8:50am and will finish at 10:15am.  
 
The Year 6 SPAG/reading workshop will still take place on Tuesday 28th February 2023 at 8:50am 
and will finish at 10:15am.  
 
We apologise for the disruption caused and hope that you can still make the workshops. The Year 
6 team are very much looking forward to sharing SATs information with you and showing you how 
to tackle a range of challenging questions.  
 
If you have not yet returned your form and would like to attend these sessions, please let one of 
the Year 6 team know or return the slip at the bottom of the original letter.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshops. It is an excellent opportunity for you to see how 
hard your child is currently working in Year 6.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 6 team.  
 
 


